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May 22, 1952

Sas/

H Ralph M. Shane

Supe onstruction
& Haintenance Engineer

Fort Berthold Agency

Elbowoods, North Dakota

Dear Hre. Shane:

In the absence of Senator Langer who is presently
in Horth Dakota, I am taking the liberty of forwarding to
you the attached report which we received from the Departe
ment of Interior, concerning the centralizing of purchasing
at Area Oifice level.

You may be assured that it was a pleasure for the
Senator to check into this matter for you, and I hope that
you will feel free to write him again whenever you have a
suggestion to offer or whenever he might be of assistance.

With kindest regards, I am
Sincerely,
(Mrs.) Dorothy Ford Cwinn
Secretarial Assistant to Senator Langer
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